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Dear Editor,

We take pleasure in submitting our manuscript, entitled “Sensitivity and specificity of different indexes used to diagnose Temporomandibular Disorders”, to the Brazilian Dental Science journal. This manuscript is being submitted exclusively to the Brazilian Dental Science and is not being considered for publication in another journal at present. If accepted, it will not be published elsewhere in the same form, in English, or in any other language, without the written consent of the publisher. The authors of this study confirm that it has not been published previously. This manuscript has been read and approved by all authors, as submitted. We anxiously await the outcome of the reviewing process.

We place ourselves at your disposal for any further information you may require, and thank you for your kind attention.

Respectfully yours,
Mariana Barbosa Câmara-Souza

